
POLICE PENSION BOARD MEETING 

March 19, 1991 

The Police Pension Board met at 10:00 a.m. in Conference Room A at 
City hall on March 19, 1991. 	Present were City Manager Mark Achen, 
Police Lieutenant Harvey Gorby, and City Clerk Neva Lockhart. 	Also 
present was Personnel Director Claudia Hazelhurst. 

The meeting was called to consider the retirement letter from Police 
Patrolman James S. Birdsill who has completed over 25 years of service 
as a Police Officer with the City of Grand Junction. His retirement 
benefits are to be effective under the "old hire" Police Pension Plan 
upon his retirement April 20, 1991. Upon motion by Mr. Gorby, 
seconded by Mrs. Lockhart and carried, James S. Birdsill's letter for 
retirement was accepted and the Personnel Director was authorized to 
submit the appropriate information to the Colorado Fire and Police 
Pension Association. 

There being no other business to consider, the meeting was adjourned. 

Neva B. Lockhart, CMC 
City Clerk 
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